
GLOUCESTER 
COUNTY SHERIFF’S 
OFFICE CITIZENS 
ACADEMY 
Sheriff Warren is offering the 2016 Citizens Academy for county residents and those 
employed within Gloucester County. This is an in-depth look at the functions and 
programs of the Sheriff's Office, and will begin February 23, 2016, at 6:00 p.m. and 
continue on Tuesday and Thursday evenings until March 29.  Classes will run from 
6:00 p.m. until approximately 9:00 p.m. There will be hands on demonstrations to 
include Speed Measuring Devices (RADAR/LIDAR), Special Operations, and 
Firearms among many others. There will be one Saturday course and that is 
scheduled (weather permitting) on March 26, 2016, where you will have the 
opportunity to attend training at the Firearms Range. Applications are now being 
accepted until February 12, 2016, and these applications are located in the Gloucester 
County Jail lobby or on our webpage under the employment tab. Please complete 
the form and submit it to the attention of Captain David Shield. If you have 
questions, please contact Captain Shield at 804-693-1374 or email him at 
dshield@gloucesterva.info. 
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